Thank you so much for all your organisation.

It was a wonderful night the night we were there - such an uplifting event.

You're wonderful!

Mary (Maidstone Int.)

Before I forget - thank you so much for your work in coordinating Polyfest. This was our first experience being part of it and every aspect was made easy thanks to the clear communication you provided.

Our kids loved it and our parents were thrilled to see their kids involved.

Well done and Thank you.

Kind regards Martin Hookham Korokoro School Principal

I was at the Polyfest on Monday night with my daughter from Normandale School and thought that Koraunui School's performance was fantastic. There was so much enjoyment present, what a way to start the show. Well done, I'm sure a lot of hard work has gone into this week.

Regards

Ondine

Kia ora whānau,

Nga mihi nui kia koutou katoa!

On behalf of Te Kömiti Whakahaere, we want to give a big mihi to everyone who took part in our first regional event yesterday. It was great to see all the hard work that has been put in over a short period of time.

Thank you to Barbara Hay (principal) of Koraunui School and her Polyfest Crew who allowed us to run our kaupapa under the Polyfest umbrella. Thank you that we were able to utilise the Polyfest set up from venue, staging, lighting, sound and ushers. You saved us thousands of dollars and thousands of headaches. Tenei ka mihi kia koutou Barbara.

Whaea Piki Hare

Wow! I just wanted to send you a quick email to somehow try to express my gratitude and respect for the amazing team of Koraunui staff that was there last night for the Polyfest. The backstage team were just fabulous - we thank you all so much for the time and energy that was invested! We know how hard we all worked to get our children there and on stage (and we're all still so thrilled by how everything came together) - but I know just how hard the team must've been working this week. Can you please pass on my greatest thanks, we really hope that they are all there again to assist and guide us next year!

Kindest regards and thanks
Julia Greaney
Our Lady of the Rosary School

Thank you to all of you from all of us.

Once again it was a joy to be involved in.

Our kids are so proud of themselves and happy to have been part of it.

Thank you for providing the opportunity for that to happen. Your organisation was amazing and greatly appreciated.

All the best for relaxing after this major effort.

Jo Buckley Principal St Bernadette's School

A huge thanks for all the work you and your team do for the schools and kids in the Hutt Valley. A true example of the working for the common good that the CoL's are trying to promote.

Thanks for making this opportunity available for our kids and fanau/whanau. We will continue to be involved as long as we have the expertise of community tutors available to us.

Cheers

Dirk: Avalon

Thanks again for all the hard work that goes into the shows. I can't imagine how much stress must be caused by the numerous balls you have in the air.

Well done.

Simon

Gracefield.

Thanks for another fantastic festival. Our kids and whanau absolutely loved the experience and are really grateful to you and you team for the fantastic effort that you put into organising such an amazing event.

Thanks

Mons: Randwick

Just a quick thank you to you and your staff for another brilliant Polyfest. I thoroughly enjoyed a great night's entertainment........ and I thought your kids' performance was outstanding.

I hope you are having a relaxing last week of term (yeah right!!)

Cheers

Paul: Fergusson

The Our Lady of the Rosary school community really enjoyed the Polyfest. Thank you once again for all your work and dedication to make the whole week such a success!

Enjoy your break.

Karolina: OLR

The festival was great. I think next year we'll be competing rather than just participating. The end of Term Two still sounds great to us. Congratulations, You're a legend. Our boys thoroughly enjoyed the experience. One of our boys wants to buy two DVDs so far but I'm sure more orders will come. Thank you once again.

Naku noa, na

Tupu: St Bernard's

Wow!! What a fantastic experience at Polyfest – we just loved watching 'our' kids from Koraunui school perform on Monday night, and then again on Thursday. Many thanks to you and your team of teachers and parents for such a wonderful Polyfest!!

Tino pai koutou Joanna, Chantel, Theresa SV Library

Please thank your fantastic team for the wonderful job they did; you are all amazing! Our students are still buzzing today.

We're keen for next year, no preference around the term. Have a great week

Jess: Tui Glen

Please pass on our sincere thanks to your organising committee. Your hard work hasn't gone unnoticed.

Well done.

Laisa: Petone Central

Wow what an amazing event you and your team have put on.

The Hutt Valley Polyfest experience has been so exciting for our students and they are still buzzing, our parent community were blown away.

We are definitely keen to be a part of this event again and have some of our younger students putting their hands up to take on the leadership roles within our Cultural Club for 2017!

Thank you and your team for a very well organised and well run event and all the support they gave us every step of the way.

Aroha nui..... Michelle: Fraser Cres

Thanks for this Barbara. we really enjoyed it again and we also appreciated the great organisation from you guys.

At this point we are probably going to go onto a two year cycle as we have our school production every second year.

Thanks again

Liz: Sacred Heart Petone

Nga mihi ki a koe mo te kaupapa Polyfest 2016. Thank you so much for your slick and professional organisation of Polyfest this year. It has been by far the best I have been involved in and all your hard work has been very much appreciated. I look forward to next year. The children and staff involved in this years Polyfest thank you and your team for making it a memorable event.

Maggie Baker: Eastern Hutt

Term Three Dates

Wed 13 Jul: Board of Trustees meeting: 7.00-9.00pm in staffroom. Community welcome

Mon 25 Jul: Horoeka Reserve tree planting: Envirogroup

Thu 28 Jul: Year Six World of Waste trip: Group Two

Fri 29 Jul: Violin lessons: Tw Whare Matauranga: 2.00-3.00pm

Wed 3 Aug: 3-Way learning progress conferences. Session One. Whole school

Thu 4 Aug: Tough Gals and Guys Challenge

Thu 4 Aug: 3-Way learning progress conferences. Session Two. Whole school

Sat 6 Aug: Year Six camp fundraising garage sale

Wed 10 Aug: Board of Trustees meeting: 7.00-9.00pm in staffroom. Community welcome

Fri 12 Aug: School assembly: Room 13 hosting: 9.00am

Mon 15-Thu 18 Aug: ERO visiting school

Mon 15 Aug: Mayor, Ray Wallace, visiting school

Tue 16 Aug: Netball Year One & Two competition: Walter Nash Centre

Fri 19 Aug: Zealandia Outreach programme with Rooms Seven, Eight and Nine.

Tue 30 Aug: Northern Zone Tiniball tournament: Years Three to Six. Walter Nash Centre (tbc or 13 Sep)

Fri 2 Sep: School assembly: Te Ruma 11 hosting

Fri 2 Sep: Kids Can fundraiser: 'Uniform Day". Gold coin donation

Fri 2 Sep: KPG Quiz Night. School hal. Theme: 'School Daze'

Tue 6 Sep: School hosting Rotary meeting.

Wed 7 Sep: Board of Trustees meeting: 7.00-9.00pm in staffroom. Community welcome

Mon 12 Sep: Keep New Zealand Beautiful clean up week

Tue 13 Sep: Northern Zone Tiniball tournament: Years Three to Six. Walter Nash Centre (tbc)

Thu 22 Sep: Year Six end of term trip: Naenae Pool water survival training

Fri 23 Sep: School assembly: Room 10 hosting

Fri 23 Sep: End of Term Three